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Joint Birmingham City Council, Sutton Town Council and Wylde Green Neighbourhood   Forum  Meeting  

 

WARD:  Wylde Green Ward  DATE: 20th March 2019  

VENUE: Wylde Green Community Hall   START/FINISH TIMES:7.30pm   

COUNCILLORS:  Ward Cllr Yip B.C.C NOs OF ATTENDEES: 87  

OFFICERS IN ATTENDANCE: John Mole    VISITING SPEAKER(S): Inspector Glynis Tomlinson  

 

WARD PRIORITIES: To be discussed  at a future meeting   

  

 

MATTERS DISCUSSED AT THE MEETING INCLUDING LOCAL CONCERNS: 

Local Policing: 

 Inspector Glynis Tomlinson advised the audience of key local police issue including car crime, burglary and aggressive begging. A police task 

force has been recently successful in recovering 1000 cars that had been stolen and a number of key arrests have been carried out. Although 

crime in Sutton Coldfield is markedly reducing the perception of crime is one of concern. The general feeling from the audience was that the 

local newspaper should be persuaded to look at some of the more positive news stories in Sutton.        

The Inspector stressed the need to be vigilant i.e. local cars and windows and to potentially invest in steering locks.  

Goldlieslie Road – Number of Inconsiderate parking issues in the area. 

New Community Watch set up on Kempson Avenue   
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Planning Issues 

Wylde Green Public House – The owners have sold the site. A local brochure from the new owners Adlington titled – ‘Consultation Proposed 
Apartments with Care’ states: “The proposed development includes one, two and three bedroom apartments, all with fully fitted kitchens with 

integrated appliances, some with en-suite shower rooms and most with a patio or walk-on balcony. With the developers anticipating to start in 

August 

Local feeling was strongly opposed to the development and the audience were advised to each separately register their concern to the Planning 

Committee at the appropriate time.  

ACTION – COUNCILLOR YIP to circulate a leaflet to the local area when the planning consultation is confirmed. 

Nat West Bank – current proposal for a tanning salon and barber shop 

Penns Lane – Birmingham City Council looking at the notion of a Compulsory Purchase Order for the disused land.  

AOB    

Councillor Yip advised the audience that the Refuse Dispute was now officially over and it is expected that normal service will resume quickly. 

Date of Next Meeting  

19th June 2019 
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Councillors (s) Signed:  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Councillor(s) Name(s) (please print): ………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 


